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Sen. Grothman:

Current law allows the PSC to approve delays in complying with renewable portfolio
standard (RPS) deadlines.  See s. 196.378 (2) (e), (f), and (g).  Because I don’t know
whether the PSC has approved any delays that are still in effect, I did not repeal the
foregoing provisions in this draft.  However, if the PSC has not approved any delays,
or if all of the delays that have been approved are no longer in effect, you may want to
revise this bill to repeal the foregoing provisions.  Let me know if you want me to contact
the PSC about this issue.
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